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June 17, 2011  
 
 
Dave Danner 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Please find attached copies of revisions for G-60 Tariff Number 27 for Fiorito 
Enterprises, Inc & Rabanco Companies (dba Kent-Meridian Disposal Company, 
Allied Waste of Kent). This proposed change in the tariff reflects the change in 
the commodity credit for residential customers in the Serivce Areas defined in 
Appendix A from a credit of $0.15 to a credit of $0.98 per month and for multi 
family customers, from a credit of $0.12 to a credit of $0.30 per yard.  Enclosed 
are the accounting work papers. 
 
Also included is a petition requesting extension of the deadline for reporting 
revenues retained and funds spent associated with August 2010 through July 
2011 Revenue Share Agreement as outlined in TG-101075.  
 
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alex Brenner 
abrenner@republicservices.com 
Sr. Market Analyst 
Northwest Area 
p (425) 646-2426 
f  (425) 646-2440 

  


